
 
Operator died after a heavy machinery fell 
on him in the Port Society of Barranquilla 
April 11, 2022 

  

       
It was an occupational accident where a worker inside the Port Society of 
Barranquilla lost his life. He was 24 years old and passed away at around 3 pm on 
Saturday. 

 
 

The first information obtained by some of the victim's relatives indicates that they 
received a call from one of the Solmarin company engineers, who told them that Jeiner 
Jesús Santamaría Maestre had suffered an accident, in which his left leg would have 
been fractured. 

Jeiner was helped and transferred from the company's warehouses to the emergency 
area at9 the La Victoria Clinic, where relatives approached and learned that he had 
been crushed from the abdomen to the lower limbs, due to the fall of an electrical coil. 

The work accident is recorded at a time when Jeiner was working in yard 11 of the Port 
Society. Jeiner Santamaría Maestre died at 3:30 in the morning this Sunday, according 
to what was confirmed by the medical body.  

The young man worked at the company as a heavy machine operator and lived in the 
Villa Esperanza neighborhood of Malambo. 
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